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The Counts Streetin’ News

Spring is finally here, with all the wind
we had this winter I'm ready for warm
weather. Now that the car show is done I
want to give thanks to everyone who had a
part in it. The local business support of this
year was huge. We couldn't have a car show
without their help.

It was quiet amazing how many nice cars
come out that you’ve never seen before. The
enthusiasm seemed really high this year and
people are already planning for next year.

Hope to see everyone back.

Now that the snow birds are making their way back home , it is time
to start planning cruises and gatherings. We already have lots of
events coming up and so we need to get our cars running properly and
ready.

The Rod Run is sneaking up on us. It will be the 46th annual Black
Hills Rod Run and it will be July 11th, 12th and downtown Cruiser
Car Show on the 13th. I know Anna and I are ready to get out and
cruise. I just wish our 2 boys would get the car bug so we could see
more young people get involved.

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone driving around, so keep your
eyes on the road and your hands on the wheel.

Glen Schild

Inc.



Members from the late 50’s and 60’s at a get-to-gether behind Baken Park Shopping Center
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A blast from the past!

Grant Shelton and his 1941 Ford coupe Unknown 1956 Mercury 4 dr. hardtop

Don Herman and his 1951 Ford hardtop The Counts Plan a Poker Run in the BH

Club President, circa 1959, Bob Swift and his ’Flat top A Dave Schleulining and his custom ’47 Ford



Check out our entire website

Www.countscarclub.com
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Wow, has this been a busy few months! Winter has been way too cold and long this year. So much for that.

We have worked long and hard to put this years Counts Car Show together. It appears at this time (mid February) that all
is coming to a final great show experience. We will be featuring a collection of hand created masterpieces of automobile
art done by a local Rapid City resident, Mike “Bergie” Bergstresser. His creations are all hand made and from his imagi-
nation. Many gear heads have seen some of his talented works but this display will give the automotive public an oppor-
tunity to share the experience. Motor Market magazine did a fantastic story on ’Bergie’ in their February issue. This was
a great advertisement for the car show too!

If you haven't been picking up a free copy each month of Motor Market magazine it would be well worth the effort to
stop in to a auto parts, tire, and several grocery stores and convenience stores and get your free copy. I have been getting
a story with photos of the Counts members and activities in the Black Hills area in most of the issues. I will have free
back issues at the car show Counts booth in case you want to collect them.

The next big activity for club members and interested gear heads is our FIRST BUS TOUR in a long time. This time we
will be heading to Lincoln, Nebraska to tour the SPEEDWAY MOTORS Museum of Speed.

This will take place on May 2nd and 3rd. I am planning on doing a story with pictures for the Summer issue of the
Streetin’ News. The bus is driven by club member Herman Jones and his wife so we are in good hands.

Next on the agenda is our annual NSRA Appreciation / Inspection Day at Steve and Deb Kroger’s super garage in Pied-
mont, SD. The date is May 18th. Plan to have your car inspected and enjoy the cook-out picnic potluck

This same weekend, May 16, 17 and 18 will be ‘Shakey’ Jack Venables 4th annual SPRING FLING at the exhibit build-
ing and parking lot at the Pennington County Fairgrounds.

Check out the HUGE UPCOMING EVENTS schedule in this newsletter!

Here is a short letter from Associate Member Roger Blum concerning the Counts Car Show.

Hi Jim’

How are you and Ann doing after the long show-weekend? Tired I bet.

I would like to thank you for taking your valuable time to find a scooter for me to use while attending the show.

So many of the Counts members were so, super and I enjoyed seeing and visiting a little as time allowed.
We cannot thank Dwight Burch enough either.

What a great show the Counts Car Club had again. The number of vehicles, and best of all the Quality was
second to none. The workmanship, paint, upholstery and everything was unbelievable.

I did get to talk to Dorene, Henry Yantzer’s fiancé, and give her a couple of pictures I had of Henry, the Pack-
ard and me when he bought the car from me. We should all try to enjoy each and every day as we never
know what lies around the corner.

So again, THANK YOU : you probably know hoe much it meant to me to use the scooter and how much it
means to me to have friends like you and Ann and the Counts. Roger & Evelyn Blum, Aberdeen, SD

Jim Neuzil, studeman40@hotmail.com or call me at 605-390-2238



Cold night, Hot discussions
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On a cold February 4th evening the
Counts and several friends invaded
Denny Volmer’s garage in Piedmont,
SD. Denny has been accumulating
projects for several years. He has
been able to complete several of
these projects like his Model A hiboy
roadster and his latest second gener-
ation 50’s Ford station wagon.

The next project to see the light of
day should be a nice black and silver
‘48 Ford pickup powered by a small
block Ford and has a flip front end.

Other projects awaiting parts and
time to work on them are a ‘48 Ford
sedan, a ‘37 Chevrolet sedan and a
Mopar coupe.

As you can see by the pictures it was
an interesting garage tour with quite
a few people enjoying the cars and
all the great food and drink. If you
went home hungry or thirsty you
missed the snack table.

Everybody loved the tour, Denny!
JN

Denny’s latest project, ‘48 Ford PU Another ‘40’s Ford project

Lot’s of ideas were discussed Check this out!!!

His Ford wagon is a driver What’s this, a Mopar coupe?

This pickup is small block Ford powered



G3 Rods has been around for a
few years and their reputation
for building high quality rods
and street machines hasn’t gone
unnoticed.

During the last three months
they have purchased the old
Home Improvement building on
West Chicago St. and remodeled
it into one of the largest high
tech rod building shops in the
Midwest. This place is HUGE and
they have a fabrication room, a
metal working room, a body
working room and a unbelieva-
ble paint booth. Out front they
have an assembly area and a dis-
play area that can showcase
some of their finished builds.

This along with a large office ar-
ea and build planning area that
can give customers an idea what
their going to get for their mon-
ey!

Having a car built by profession-
als isn’t cheap but 3G’s can do it
less than a west coast or Denver
shop can .

The Counts had a great time
touring the facility and visiting
with the 3G’s guys. Great tour,
impressive shop and location. JN
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This nice late 60.s GTO was a very nice finished car

Another project, 55 Chevy PU In the restoration stage GMC

This GTO will be in the car show Brand new paint booth
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More 3G’s ROD SHOP

COUNTS SHOP TOUR January 7th. 2014

Unusual Bricklin sports car Another almost finished ‘39 Standard with a Ford V8 engine

Menu board from the downtown square Radical ‘67 Chevelle Chassis for the latest GTO

Very rare Australian 35 2 dr. Phaeton Duster under construction Engine for the latest GTO project

They will restore anything old Nice finished ’55 Chevy BA 2 Dr. Hdtp. Their own ’37 Packard coupe
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Another great shot of that red GTO Bob Haskell and Warner Gere take a close look
at this unusual ’36 Ford 2 door phaeton

These 2 photos were taken by Denny Hendrickson

COUNTS 15th.Annual CAR SHOW, March 7 - 9, 2014 , Rushmore Plaza Civic Center

Don Heidt’s ‘57 custom Caballaro Radical drag ‘55 Chev. from Wyoming N. Minn. Cord was a pleaser

Radical OZE ‘37 Ford pickup Ken Voigt’s phantom ‘35 Cpe. Express Steve Brown’s ‘55 Stude speedster

3 G’S Rods were well represented with award winning Ford’s, Camaro’s and a Pontiac GTO Judge
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by Jim Neuzil

Bob’s love for cars started in the U.S. Air Force which he joined in 1963, his first car was a 1954 ford custom, which he sold and pur-
chased a 1957 Ford Convertible with a 312 police interceptor engine. When he went overseas to Guam his older brother bought it.
Upon returning from overseas he bought a 1967 GTO in Indiana which he did some drag racing on and off the strip, also attended
the Indy 500. Bob then got an overseas assignment to Korea at the start of the Pueblo Crisis and his younger brother bought this
one. He tried to buy it back in 1991 as it was parked in a back yard with weeds all around it, he said no and put it on a semi and send
it to Juneau, Alaska where it is today. Upon Bob’s return to the states he bought a 1969 Firebird which ended up going to my step-
son with Bob’s next overseas trip to south East Asia. This return got him a 1923 T Bucket Roadster with a Ford flat head and a 1957
Chevy pickup; these went into storage upon his departure to Southeast Asia again. Bob’s return took him to Florida along with his 57
and T Bucket and with the purchase of a Harley Davidson. These were all sold off when he departed for Germany and a BMW was
purchased to travel the autobahns. His return to the states upon return brought Bob to Ellsworth AFB, SD where he retired and
stayed after 26 years seeing many countries and a wealth of experiences. During this career he was an Explosive Ordnance Disposal
Technician (EOD or Bomb Squad)

Bob’s next 23 year career took him all over the US and Canada conducting remediation operations of old military bombing ranges,
artillery ranges and other sites containing hazardous munitions. During these travels he picked up a 1948 F-1 Ford Panel truck which
is to be his next project, He never got to it with his constant moving around from job to job. Bob’s plans are to put a mustang front
end and 9” ford rear end and a 351 Cleveland for engine stroked to 500 plus horse power. It has some great patina from a Gallup,
NM mechanic shop wear he bought it.

Bob’s current driver was purchased in Denver in 2003 while there working. It is the 1949 F-1 Ford Copper-Orange truck shown. He
got his driver’s license in a like truck; it also has the engine from his dad’s last truck, 1971 ford F100, before he passed away. In Bob’s
words, I started a frame off restoration, which was my first attempt at a hot rod build project/restoration. This kept me off the streets
and out of bars on weekends. The engine is a 302 bored, balanced, blue printed, roller rockers, Keith Black racing pistons and estimat-
ed 350 HP. 9” ford rear end, mustang II front end, dual quads and MSD ignition. I completed all the work except the final body work,
paint and upholstery. The wood console and side boards were my own creation also. The kids and grandkids have put in there re-
quests when I get done have fun with it some day, but hopefully that is down the road a ways.

I finished the 49 F-1 in June of 2013 and have been having fun taking it to Car Shows, Rod Runs, Cruise- Ins and just having the enjoy-
ment of driving it. The wife wants to accompany me on these events starting this year. I won the 2013 “Car of the Year” and “New
Rod of the Year” award for our car club, The Counts of the Cobblestone. I learned a lot and got my interest back in cars again and my
first car club which I have been a member for 3 years and current treasurer. Looking back in the past it would be nice to have some of
my old vehicles back.

I grew up on a farm in NE Nebraska with my folks being from Burke and Gregory, SD. The Black Hills is now and forever home and it
is great to be around a good car club and great gear head friends. I also build furniture and other wood projects as a hobby and extra
money to put into my vehicle projects. I also spend a lot of volunteer time in support of “The Rimrock Community Center at Johnson
Siding” and helping neighbors in our housing development.
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Winterfest Of Wheels Car Show 7
– 8 & 9 Feb 2014 by Bob Diekmann

The car show was attended by Craig
Seidel with his 98 Nissan Skyline and
me with my 49 Ford F-1. They had
about 100 cars, trucks, bikes and rat
rods there. It was a nice family event
to support the Cure Kids Cancer Pro-
gram with kids coloring contest,
model car completion and autograph
signing by Disney’s channels show
Jessie – Payton List. Also in attend-
ance was Miss South Dakota along
with several JR Miss South Dakotas.

Joe Floyd has his stainless steel 1936
Ford there which was 1 of 6 built be-
fore the dies were destroyed. Stamp-
ing out the stainless parts for the 6
cars destroyed the dies; therefore no
more spare parts for the 36 ford could
be produced

There was also a 1 of 69 Copo Cama-
ro there, it was started each day to
draw attention, which it did. Very
impressive vehicle. There were sev-
eral very beautiful professional built
vehicles that were also very impres-
sive.

Black Hills Plating, the Camaro Car
Club and Amzoil were venders there
from the Black Hills area.

A good time was had by both of us
and we got some interest for our Feb-
ruary Car Show and our July Rod
Run. Got to see one of my 1962 high
school classmates that was in attend-
ance at the show.

Craig Seidel’s Nissan Skyline Miss SD with Bob’s PU

Bob Diekmann’s ‘49 Ford Joe Floyd’s stainless ‘35

Wild ‘50’s Chevy pickup Nebraska Merc. Custom

This was a classic This was a loud COPO Camaro

Nice Mopar display 1934 hot rod with flames



* May2 and 3, 2014, COUNTS BUS TOUR to the SPEEDWAY MOTORS MUSEUM in
Lincoln, NE, we leave clubhouse at 7:30 AM sharp on Friday May 2nd. Return around
midnight May 3rd. You must be signed up and have reservations paid to Steve Kroger.

 May 18th, 2014, Counts NSRA SAFETY INSPECTION / APPRECIATION DAY at Steve
and Deb Kroger’s Shop in Piedmont, SD. Inspections start at 11:00 AM and pot luck picnic
Bar B Q follows around 3 PM. Don’t miss this important activity. Everybody welcome!

 May 16, 17 and 18, 2014, $th annual DAKOTA SPRING FLING all car fun weekend and
swap meet at the Central States Fairgrounds and parking lot. For info and entry form go to
www.dakotaspringfling.com or call 605-399-9679 for info.

 May 23, 24, 25, 2014, Murdo in May, 23 Car Show 24 Auction 23, 24, 25 Swap Meet
www.pioneerautomuseum.org

 May 23, 24, 25, 2014 NSRA Mid America Nats plus, Springfield, Mo. Open to all cars 30
years or older. Go to www.nsra-usa.com for info and entry form

 May 30—June 1, 2014, 14th. Thunder on the Prairie Rod Run, Alliance, Nebraska, spon-
sored by Rt. 385 Cruisers, Central Park info call Jeff 308-762-1969 e
-mail mmeginnis@bbc.net

 June 6, 7, 8, 2014, Good-Guys 17th Colorado Nationals, Loveland, Co. the Ranch. For info go
to www.Good-Guys.com

 June 7, 2014, 2nd annual SIOUX AVE CRUISE NIGHT, Pierre SD info call Ryan 605-280-
4835, starts at 6 pm

 June 27, 28, 29, 2014 NSRA Rocky Mtn, Nats plus, Pueblo, Co. Open to all cars 30 years and
older. Go to www.nsra-usa.com for info and entry form

 May 31, 2014, 15th. Ann. Baker Mt. Car Show, Rose Sampson, 406-778-3120,
www.bakermt.com/calendar.html

 May ??, 31, 2014, 13th. Hot Cruisin’ Car Show, Sturgis, SD, www.theknucklesaloon.com
 May 31, June 1, 2014, Midwest Mopars in the Park, Farmington, MN/

www.moparsinthepark.com
 June 7, 2014, 3rd Ann. 1980 and older Spring Cruise In 4 to 7 PM, Main St. Culvers FREE

to all , Everyone Welcome. www.dakotarodsandclassics.com
 June 6-8, 2014—Classtiques annual Rod Run, Mandan, ND www.classtiques.com
 June 6-8, 2014, 11th. Wheel Jam Huron, SD www.wheeljamtruckshow.com
 June 7, 8, 2014, Energy Capitol of the Nation Car Show Gillette, WY. wwwccclassics.org
 June 13, 14, 2014, Center of the Nation All Car Rally, Belle Fourche, SD Shane 605-892-5980

www.allcarrally@hotmail.com
 June 13, 14, 2014, Hifg Plaines AutoClub Rock N Roll, Fathers Day Classic, Gering, NE.

www.highplainesautoclub.com
 June 14, 2014, 20th. Mighty Mo Car Show, Chamberlain, SD. www.lakerscarclub.com
 June 14, 2014, Knight Kruisers Car Show, Douglas, WY. www.KnightKriisers.com
 June 15th 2014, Memorial car show at the BOARS NEST Bar and restaurant, Lead SD to-

ward Spearfish canyon. To remember Mike Green. 10 AM to 4 PM call JD Bell for details
 June 20—22, 2014, MSRA’s Back to the 50’s Minnesota State Fairgrounds
 June 26—29, 2014, 4th annual Sturgis Camaro Rally, Sturgis, Sd

www.sturgiscamarorally.com
 June 27—29, 2014, NSRA Rocky Mtn. Nationals, Pueblo, CO. Go to www.nsra-usa.com for

info and entry form
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 June 27 & 28, 2013, Glendive Montana, 25th. Anniversary Cars In The Park car
show and Gearhead gathering. For info contact the Badlands drifters Car Club, 406-
365-3516 or go to www.badlandsdrifters.com

 June 28 2014, noon to 5 pm. No judging car show downtown Whitewood SD spon-
sored by the Whitewood Chamber of Commerce, more info call 605-269-2168

 June 28th, 2014 21st ann. Black Hills Mopars in the Hills Car Show
www.blackhillsmopars.org

 June 28, 2014, 21July 4, 5, 6, 2014, GoodGuys 23rd. Heartland Nationals in Des
Moines, Ia. go to www.GOOD-GUYS.com for info and entry forms.

 July 4—6, 2014, 2nd NSRA street Rod Nationals plus, Vancouver, WA. For info go to
www.nsra-usa.com

 July 4, 5, 2014, KARZ Rod Run, Sheridan, WY. Karzcarclub.com
 July 5th, 2014 9th. Mile High Car Show, Lead, SD, Rod Nelson 605-584-2726,

www.deadwood.com
 JULY 11, 12, 13th, 2014, 45th Annual Counts Car Club BLACK HILLS ROD RUN

and followed by the 4th. annual downtown Rapid City CRUISER CAR SHOW on
Sunday. For info and entry forms go to www.countscarclub.com

 July 11 & 12 2014, Classics in the Park, Chadron, Nebraska. Ken Korte 308-207-5338
 July 19,2014, Rapid Mustang and Ford Club of the BH car and truck show, 9 AM to

3 PM, Wilson Park, Rapid City, SD go to www.rapidmustangford.org
 July 17-19, 2014, Black Hills Corvette Classic, Spearfish Holiday Inn, Spearfish, SD
 July 18, 19, 2014, 31st. Prairie Cruisers Rod Run, Dickenson, ND. Gene Hoyt 701-225

-9328 or 800-526-5507
 July 18—20, 2014, Car Craft Summer Nats, Minnesota State Fairgrounds, St Paul,

MN. www.carcraft.com
 July 27th 2014, COUNTS CAR Club ANNUAL SWAP MEET at the Counts Club

house property in Black Hawk, SD contact Denny at 605-787-6809
 August 17th 2014, 13th annual Arlington Car Show, Arlington, SD

www.arlingtoncarshow,webs.com
 August 16, 2014, Devils Tower Car Show sponsored by the Texas Trail Cruisers car

club, 10 am to 3 pm at the Devils Tower KOA Campground info call Jeff at 307– 756-
9526 or go to our website www.texastrailcruisers.com

 July 25—27, 44th. Ann. ColoRODans ROD FESTIVAL, Longmont, CO.
www.colorodans.com

 July 26, 2014, Annual Gold Discovery Days car show and parade, Custer, SD 9 AM to
3 PM Dave Wagner 605-673-2973 or www,golddiscoverydays.com

 July 28, 2014, Canton Area Car Show, Canton, SD www.cantonareacarshow.com
 July 31-Aug 2, 2014, 44th ann. Yellowstone Rod Run, West Yellowstone, MT.

www.yellowstonterodrun.com
 August 8-10, 2014, 25th. Qann. Dam Ron, Pierre, SD contact Steve Brown at 605-280

-2562 or www.pierrestreetmasters.com
 August 15-17,2014, Yankton River Boat Days and summer Arts Festival 17th. car

show www.riverboatdays.com
 August 31st, 2014, All automotive Swap Meet in downtown Custer, SD sponsored by

the Dakotas Chapter Studebaker Drivers Club in conjunction with their Labor Day
Weekend Zone Meet and all Studebaker car show. Contact Jim at stu-
deman40@hotmail.com or call 605-390-2238

 September 19, 20, 21st. 2014, !0th annual OUTKASTS Cruise In and Hot Rod Show,
Mitchell, SD go to www. Outkastscarclub.net call Dave
at 605-996-7913

more
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Henry C. Yantzer, 67, Rapid City, SD passed away Saturday, January 4, 2014 at the Rapid City
Regional Hospital Hospice House after losing a battle with a rare form of neuroendocrine cancer.
Henry Charles Yantzer was born August 24, 1946 in Center, ND to his German parents Anastasia
(Anna) Schmidt Yantzer and Henry Yantzer. He was the 6th child out of a family of seven. He grew up
with two brothers and three sisters. He graduated from Center High School in 1964 and attended
Bismarck Junior College Vo-Tech Trade School and Dickinson State College.
Henry drove truck for six years for Northern Improvement and Missouri River Sand & Gravel,
Bismarck, ND and Lurkee Brothers out of Judson, ND. Henry worked for the Carpenters Union in
Bismarck for five years. During this time, he married Carol Jenness in November 1970 and from this
union was born his only daughter, Laurie Ann.
Henry went into partnership with his friend, Skip for six years in the Bismarck Mandan area doing
drywall and metal studs. He married Marsha Martin on June 10, 1978. In 1986, Henry started his own
business Tri Drywall, Inc. in Mandan, ND. In 1989, he and Marsha moved to Rapid City, SD. He
continued his Tri Drywall Business up to 2012 when he retired. Henry did drywall and metal studs in
many, many buildings in the Rapid City area. He won a craftsmanship award on the First Western
Bank Building on the corner of West Boulevard and Omaha St. in Rapid City, SD.
Henry was an avid fisherman. He loved fishing the many lakes in the Hills and the Missouri River.
Henry also loved golf and spent many happy hours golfing. He and his team members won the
Construction Industry Center Appreciation Golfing Tournament many times. He spent his winters in
Palm Desert, California for about five years and had many good friends and golfing buddies at Palm
Desert Greens.
Henry’s greatest passion was cars. He had great fun restoring many different vehicles. He restored
several Packards, and won many awards on them. Car shows and auctions were one of his favorites
past times. He was a member of the Counts of Cobblestone.
Henry loved a good joke, dancing, and giving people a hard time. He adored his grandchildren and
they always had fun with Papa playing cards and games, fishing, teasing each other and having a
good time. He was a very loving man and will be greatly missed.
Survivors include his fiancée, Dorene Schochenmaier; daughter, Laurie (Chad) Dvoracek and their
daughters, Samantha, Alaethia, and Rebecca; step-son, Cody (Darlene) Martin and their children,
Abigail, Zachary, Olivia, and Conner, step-son, Blaise Martin; sisters, Helen (John) Berger, Luella
(Raymond) Berger, Paulette (Howard) Windhorst; brother, Melvin (Marjean) Yantzer; sister-in-law,
Esther Yantzer; and many nieces, nephews, cousins and their families.
He was preceded in death by his parents; sister, Eleanor (age 3), brother, Raymond Yantzer; and his
brother-in-laws, Johnny and Raymond Berger.
In lieu of flowers, memorials have been established to the American Cancer Society or the Rapid City
Regional Hospital Auxiliary Hospice house.
Visitation will be Sunday, January 12, 2014 from 5:00 – 7:00pm at Kirk Funeral Home in Rapid City
with a Christian Wake Service starting at 7:00pm.
Mass of Christian Burial will be Monday, January 13, 2014 at 11:00am at St. Therese the Little Flower
Catholic Church with Father Bill Zandri officiating. Burial will be at a later date in Center, ND.

Visitation
Sunday January 12, 2014, 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm at Kirk Funeral Home
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CLUB LOSES ANOTHER MEMBER, HENRY YANTZER on January 4th, 2014
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It has been several years that the Counts Car Show has been
scheduled in March. The weather co-operated and move in
and out went smoothly.
It has been a long time that I can say that the judges had their
work cut out for them in picking the Best in Category at the
Counts Car Show. It was just like the old days of the World
Of Wheels car shows when the points runners were going
into the finals and needed a show the size of Rapid City to
sew up the big win. Thanks to the Car Show committee for
hiring a professional judge with ISCA background to head up
the judging.
It is amazing that we have developed such a reputation for
putting on a great show with super prize money that guys
with the high dollar cars are willing to bring them to Rapid
and treat our spectators to such a quality show. I told several
people that Lacroix Hall was worth the admission alone but
the same can be said for all the different rooms. Now we
hope we can continue to afford the rent at the Rushmore Pla-
za Civic Center \and still keep it affordable to the average
local spectator. They are the reason we continue to do this
plus we know that the local car owners want to show off
their rides too! JN

2014 sets a record
for quality & quantity

Ron Meis’s ‘65 GTO won Best of Show

This 1969 Camaro was a work of art

The show was impressive from
all angles.
The club booth was busy all
weekend

Monte Stabnow’s Lincoln coupe Bob Diekmann’s ‘49 Ford PU

Counts raffle booth was busy Nice Belle Fourche AMX
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ED IT ION
now on ou r w e bs i te

ww w. c ou n ts c a r c l u b . c om
Coun t s o f the Cobb l e s tone Ca r C lub
PO Box 488
Rap id C i ty , SD 5770 9

46th. Annual Black Hills Rod Run
July 11th. and 12th. 2014

Followed by downtown Rapid City
Cruiser Car Show on Sunday, July 13

Plan to Attend these

fun events!

The best in Rapid City

Soapy Joe’s
Car wash

502 Mt. View
Rd.

Rapid City, SD
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